
 

 

NONDISCRIMINATION STATEMENT 

Dental Health Professionals complies with applicable Federal civil rights laws and does not discriminate on 
the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, or sex.  Dental Health Professionals does not exclude 
people or treat them differently because of race, color, national origin, age, disability, or sex. 

For languages other than English, language assistance services, free of charge, are available to you. 

 

 


